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Huge thanks  
Again, we are starting the newsletter with thanks.  We had our first open afternoon of 2024 and it 
was super to see some of our parents come along.  We appreciate not everyone can come and it’s 
not always easy but it was nice to see.  Huge thanks for the generous donations to the class café 
who provided shortbread and tablet for our burns theme. 
 

Keeping busy 
At Kilmaron we are keeping very busy as always.  Weekly swimming sessions are back up and running for 
some.  We are into week 2 of a riding block at RDA which has been incredibly successful.  There will be a 
non-ridden block coming up following this.  Hear My Music are back in joining us weekly on a Thursday and 
this will culminate in a group programme with our neighbours St Columba’s primary school and we will 
invite parents in.  
Next week is our school panto (Tuesday) and M and M productions will be providing the entertainment.  
Pupils from Castlehill ASC have been invited to join. 
Our school photos seem to have been well received – the young people were amazing and one even had a 
haircut in school just before!  We have had feedback that they are expensive and will look to see 
alternatives next time to keep costs down.  
Hairdressing sessions have started – remember to fill in the form if you would like us to support: 
https://forms.office.com/e/TXZMztnxjM 
 

Parent Council  
I am looking to host our first parent forum meeting online on February the 7th at 6.30.  This 
meeting will be on line to make it as accessible as possible.  At the meeting we would look for 
volunteers who may want to stand/ be elected for a parent council.  This is a real chance to help 
us at Kilmaron, shape the direction, have your say and support the work we all do together.  If 
you would like to attend, just pop a message to me, Gail, or via seesaw and I will send an on-line 
invitation.  
 

Information 
We sent out a form to gauge interest about a Burns experience – please let us know if you are 
interested or not (at this stage we do not have enough interest to run it: 
https://forms.office.com/e/RZ7fqJxa76 
 
Lastly it is the annual parent wise feedback time.  This information goes to Fife council and is the 
chance to say how you think the school is running.  Please take the time to let us know, all input 

welcomed: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ParentWise2024/ 

 
We also have a visit from Wil Rennie (MSP) due to happen on the 5th February which we are 
looking forward to.   
 
I appreciate that is many forms but all feedback and links with our families is very important to 
us.  If the forms are tricky, just get in touch.  
Thanks 
Ruth Munro  
Headteacher 
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